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Dear Mother Superior,
My name is Steve Dawson, and I am the National Director of an organization called St. Paul Street Evangelization. Our mission is to convert the culture to the Catholic Faith by responding to the mandate of Jesus Christ to preach the Gospel to all nations, by taking our Catholic Faith to the streets.  We do this in a non-confrontational way, allowing the Holy Spirit to move in the hearts of those who witness our public Catholic presence.  
When we started this organization just 6 months ago, we thought that we would just be planting seeds, and would see very little fruit from our encounters.  We were wrong! Not only have we spread across the country and now have teams in 10 cities with dozens more getting ready to take to the streets, but we have been amazed to see God use our witness to change the hearts of many souls that we encounter.  Through us, God has strengthened Catholics in their faith, brought back into the Faith fallen away Catholics, and cleared up misconceptions of the Faith held by non-Catholics.  We are working hard for the Lord, and we know he wants to convert sinners, but he needs our help to continue to work to preach His Gospel so that he can make grow the seeds that we plant in the lives of those that we witness to.

We cannot succeed alone. We desperately need the help of you and your sisters.  As you know, throughout the history of the Church, while missionaries were out working to spread the Gospel, it was the prayers of the cloistered religious who added power to their work.  If we are to be successful in our mission, we must have faithful religious dedicated to praying for us and sacrificing for those that we encounter, so that our words and our witness will have the power to change hearts and convert souls.
We humbly request your help, your support, and your prayers for our organization, its evangelists, and those that we evangelize.  Please respond to this letter and let us know that you are with us in working to convert the world to Christ the King and His Holy Church.  

Thank you and May God bless you.
In the Sacred Hearts of Jesus and Mary,

Steve Dawson
National Director, SPSE

248-410-6698
